POMPANO BEACH POLICE & FIREFIGHTERS' RETIREMENT SYSTEM

50 NE 26th Avenue ● Suite 302 ● Pompano Beach, FL 33062 ● PHONE (954) 782-4161 ● FAX (954) 782-5784

MEMORANDUM #2024-13

TO:

Kervin Alfred, City Clerk

FROM:

Debra Tocarchick, Executive Director

DATE:

June 18, 2024

SUBJECT:

Reappointment of David Hall

On September 12, 2024, Mr. Hall's term on the Board of Trustees of the Police & Firefighters' Retirement System expires. He has indicated his willingness to serve another three-year term and has submitted an updated application. We are forwarding his application for consideration of reappointment by the City Commission.

Since his last appointment effective September 13, 2021, Mr. Hall has attended 30 Board meetings out of 34 meetings held.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

cc: Board of Trustees